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School Board Report
September 2021

Enrollment

2021/2022
August 19 September 16 Totals

Returning Students 326 344

New Student Returning Family 14 22

New Student New Family 85 136

502 
students

New Families 60 97

Returning Families 188 197
294   

families

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2021/2022 TBD
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Currently, 243 of the 294 families have completed enrollment (419 students).  The PACE 
team is doing all they can to finalized the last of the enrollments, so are busy creating 
student learning plans, ordering materials, and checking out technology and materials to 
families as well as contacting currently enrolled families to make sure their year is off to a 
great start.

September 
19, 2020

256
38

396
249
156
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PACE Outreach
 

PACE has several virtual activities planned for the year as well as a handful of in-person 
activities.

We continue to advertise on multiple platforms, including Facebook, YouTube, and Google 
AdWords. 

PACE Staffing
 

PACE has had two recent staffing changes. Both Nia Boor, Grad Coach and KLC Admin 
Assistant, and Jill Kolberg, ALC Admin Assistant, have left PACE.  We were able to hire and 
welcome two new hires: Alice Patton and Elizabeth Roberts.
    

School Improvement
 

PACE will have our accreditation review during the 2021/2022 school year.  Cognia 
(formerly known as AdvancEd) is scheduled for April of 2022.  

The first PACE inservice of the year will be in early November.

Appreciations
 

Thank you, Ron S. for volunteering your time at the Matsu Learning Center and Anchorage 
Learning Center.


